
PIN/RFI for the supply of a Revenue Customs Cutter (patrol vessel)

Detailed description:

The purpose of this Prior Information Notice (PIN) is to inform the market that the Office of the Revenue Commissioners
intend to initiate a procurement process in 2022 for the supply of a Revenue Customs Cutter (patrol vessel) of marine
grade aluminium construction. In addition, the Contracting Authority seeks to engage with suppliers as part of its market
research. A Request for Information (RFI) questionnaire relating to Design and Build Solutions for the delivery a
Revenue Customs Cutter (patrol vessel) is available to download from www.etenders.gov.ie (Reference I.D.
RFT211555). The information requested in the RFI should be submitted by Monday 25th April 2022. Please note that this
is not a competition and we are not seeking tenders at this stage. It is purely an information notice and an information
gathering exercise, details of the procurement process pursuant to this notice will be advertised in due course. This PIN
supersedes the previously published notice 2021/S 220-576492.

Type of contract:

Supplies

Response deadline (Irish time):

09/05/2022 00:00:00

CPV codes:

34500000-2  Ships and boats
34511100-3  Marine patrol vessels
34512000-9  Ships and similar vessels for the transport of persons or goods
34520000-8  Boats
34521000-5  Specialised boats
34521100-6  Surveillance boats
34521200-7  Customs patrol boats


